
 

Ref: LD/KHi/KB/Year 7 Birth Certificate 
 
19th July 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 7 - Birth Certificate 
 
Thank you to the parents/ carers who have brought their child’s birth certificate to school as 
proof of age for their child.  We have a number of birth certificates that have not been seen.  
These must have been presented before your child begins with us in September 2021.  
 
If you are yet to bring your child’s birth certificate to school, we are able to receive it on the 
following dates only, over the summer break. 
 

Tuesday – 
Thursday 

9.00am – 3.00pm 

27th – 29th August 2021 
3rd- 5th August 2021 

10th – 12th August 2021 
17th – 19th August 2021 

24th-26th August 2021 

31st August – 2nd September 2021 
 

Please bring your child’s original birth certificate to reception between the dates listed 
above.  
 
If you cannot attend for any reason during these dates, please contact 
postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 
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